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West Elementary School 
Underground Utility Repair 
The Facilities Team is performing an assessment of the West 
Elementary School under-ground utilities.  As part of the Measure 
H bond program, the team will be repairing underground utilities 
that are in poor repair at West.  The team is meeting with civil 
engineering groups and contractors to review the options for 
repairing the utilities at West Elementary School.   

 

A Pod Remodel 

We are thrilled to share an exciting update regarding South School's 
A Pod. After careful consideration and collaboration with the design 
team, we have selected a new flooring material, style, and color 
scheme that we believe will enhance the overall look and feel of the 
school. The new flooring material is durable and low maintenance, 
ensuring that it can withstand the daily wear and tear of a bustling 
school environment. The style of the flooring is modern and sleek, 
which will give the school a fresh and updated appearance. 
Additionally, the color scheme has been thoughtfully chosen to 
complement the existing décor and create a cohesive aesthetic 
throughout the school. 

 

 New Colors at 
North! 

The community was invited to 
review and provide feedback on 
the color options on display at 
North School. After tallying the 
votes, the community mostly 
favored color palette #2, as it 
received over 80% of the votes. 
This palette features a Brickhouse 
Tan Body, Amber Slate Trim, 
Windows, a Ramp Structure, and 
various colors for doors. The 
community’s valuable feedback 
will now be conveyed to the 
design team, who will work on 
finalizing the new color palette for 
North School. Seeing the 
community come together and 
actively participate in this 
decision-making process. This 
exterior paint project is slated to 
take place alongside South 
School’s exterior paint project this 
summer. 
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